
 
 
Katie	Boris	
Director	of	Sponsorship	
Forest	Ringette	Association		
February	19,	2025		
	
	
Municipality	of	Lambton	Shores		
9577	Port	Franks	Road,		
Thedford,	ON		
N0M	2N0		
	
	
Attn:	Ashley	Farr,		
	
I	am	writing	on	behalf	of	the	Forest	Ringette	Association.	As	you	may	be	aware,	Ringette	
Ontario’s	Provincial	tournament	is	being	hosted	March	12-16,	2025	in	Sault	St.	Marie.	Our	
U14A,	U16A,	U19A,	and	18+A	teams	have	all	qualified	to	attend	this	event.	Currently,	both	of	
our	U16A	and	U19A	teams	are	ranked	1st	in	Ontario	and	are	likely	to	advance	to	the	
prestigious	Eastern	Ringette	Championships,	being	held	in	Quebec	from	April	17-20,	2025.		
	
When	our	teams	qualify	for	Easterns,	we	would	like	the	opportunity	to	provide	them	with	
LOCAL	additional	ice	time,	extending	past	the	current	ice	end	date	of	March	31,	2025.	We	
are	requesting	the	use	of	Lambton	Shores	ice	from	March	31-April	14,	2025.	With	these	two	
extra	weeks	of	ice	time,	we	would	be	able	to	continue	to	provide	enhanced	skill	
development,	improved	physical	fitness	and	a	sense	of	preparedness	to	our	athletes	within	
Lambton	Shores	for	this	National	event.			
	
Other	local	minor	user	groups	such	as	Lambton	Shores	Minor	Hockey	and	Forest	Figure	
Skating	Club	have	also	expressed	interest	regarding	sharing	ice	rentals	for	the	spring	at	The	
Shores	Recreation	Centre.	Between	all	of	the	user	groups,	we	would	ensure	that	a	minimum	
of	40	hours	of	ice	is	purchased	each	week	that	is	being	requested.		
	
Thank	you	very	much	for	your	time	and	consideration.	We	greatly	appreciate	the	amazing	
services	that	the	Municipality	of	Lambton	Shores	offers	particularly	to	the	Forest	Ringette	
Association.		Please	feel	free	to	reach	out	with	any	further	questions	or	discussions.		
	
Yours	in	Sport,		
	
Katie	Boris	
(519)	466-2371	
katievanos3@hotmail.com	
	
	
	
	


